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Comments: Good Day,

I am writing this to whom it may concern expressing my DISAPPROVAL for the Stibnite Gold Project.

Growing up in Idaho, | have a deep connection to the Salmon River including the South Fork drainage. Many
days of my childhood were spent playing, fishing and boating on these waterways. | believe this mining project
will deeply impact many aspects of this experiences and will have irreparable damages to the wildlife and water
quality.

As our area continues to boom due to Coronavirus and a mass exodus of urban areas, it's more and more
apparent we need to conserve what wild areas we have. The south fork of the Salmon is prime habitat for Bull

Trout and would be forever damaged by this project.

| hope you take this and all the other comments to heart and put the future of our lands and people in front of the
needs the few and wealthy.

Regards,

Kaleb



